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Final Report 

 

In accordance with the assigned charge, the committee has presented to the Senate: 

 

• Recommendations for changes to the WP and WF grades that resulted in the merger 
of both into the WS grade, as approved by the Senate and a vote of the faculty; 
 

• Recommendations for changes to the Incomplete policy, which were approved by the 
Senate. 

 

With gratitude for the opportunity to serve the college in this capacity, the committee asks 
the Senate to entertain a motion to dissolve the committee at this time. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Patrick O’Connor 
Chair 


